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June 3, 2004
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To: All Interested Parties

3

Re: Proposed Amendments to the Affiliate Relationships Code for Gas Utilities
RP-2004-0140
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The Board is proposing to amend the Affiliate Relationships Code for Gas Utilities (“the ARC”).

Changed since[oeb:137YV-0:5] 5

Enclosed is a copy of the Notice[oeb:137YW-0:1].
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The following related documents are available under 'What’s New’ (see May14th entry) on the
Board’s web site athttp://www.oeb.gov.on.ca:
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• initial proposed ARC amendments (full copy)
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• draft Background Policy Paper
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• initial submissions of gas utilities.
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Written comments from all interested stakeholders are invited by June 30, 2004.
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Once the written responses are received and reviewed, the Board will decide what revisions shou
be made to the proposed ARC or the draft Policy Paper. Stakeholders will be given the opportunit
to further comment on any material changes proposed.
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If you have any questions regarding the process, please contact John Vrantsidis at (416) 440-81
or toll free at 1-888-632-6273.
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Yours truly,
14

Peter H. O’Dell
Acting Board Secretary
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